
Chili Goodness        18 Nov 2012 
 
We have some talented chili chefs in our midst. 
 
What we did last week: 
A big thanks to everyone who volunteered for the Caliente employee appreciation lunch on 
Saturday  There was plenty of chili, cornbread and other goodies and the employees really enjoyed 
it.  We even left a bunch of food for them in the kitchen for later munching.  Huge thanks to our chili chefs 
who made some darn good chili if I do say so myself.   
 
What's coming up this week: 
Saturday, Nov 24th - Ride to Wimberly and Blanco 
  KSU 9:30 am 
  Lead RC: Gleg / Sweep RC: Smiley 
   
What's just around the corner: 
Nov 24th - Chapter ride to Wimberly 
Nov 28th - Caliente Performance Clinic  
Dec 8th - Progressive Dinner. 
Dec 15th - Chapter Christmas party   
 
Tickets for our Christmas Party on December 15th are still on sale ($20 / person) through Saturday 
December 1st at the Chapter Fundraiser.  If you can't make our next chapter's events, you can always 
call Diane Pittman at 210/260-0607 to make other arrangements to get those tickets.   

 
And of course... 
Texas State HOG Rally 2013 - May 16th - 18th 
 
In other news: 
The Progressive Dinner on December 8th will include 3 homes - Appetizer, Main Dinner and third house 
is Dessert.  We need you to RSVP NO LATER THAN November 25th at activities@calientehog.com.  We 
know December is a busy time, so you if just want to show up for Dessert at Frank & Lynda's you can 
after 8 p.m.  Their address is 6823 Country Lawn, San Antonio, TX 78240.  
 
This year we will do Christmas gift wrapping at the dealership on Saturday and Sunday after 
Thanksgiving which is November 24 and 25th and then the week before Christmas Monday through 
Friday, December 17 through the 21st.  sign up times for Saturday 11/24 are 10 - 1, 1-4, 4 - 7 on Sunday 
11 a 2 and 2 - 5. 
 
Stephany at the Alamo City HOG Chapter has a found vest.  It was found on IH-35 near the Alamo City 
dealership.  It has a HOG patch but no rocker and no one in the Alamo chapter has claimed it.  If you 
have, or know of someone who has, lost a vest, Please contact Darren at sergeant@achog.com. 
 
 
Calientegram Addendum 
 
Howdy fellow HOG folk.  Caliente is expecting us to handle gift wrapping not only Saturday and Sunday 
but Friday as well.  We need volunteers as soon as possible!  A primary or activity officer will cover the 
last shift of each day but there are open shifts we need to have one of you take.  The shifts are: 
 
Friday 
  11:00am - 2:00pm [Diane] 
  2:00pm - 5:00pm [Ana] 
 
Saturday 
  10:00am - 1:00pm [NEED VOLUNTEER] 
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  1:00pm - 4:00pm [NEED VOLUNTEER] 
  4:00pm - 7:00pm [Diane] 
 
Sunday 
  11:00pm - 2:00pm [NEED VOLUNTEER] 
  2:00pm - 5:00pm [Leslie & Elaine] 
 
As always, please help out our awesome activity officers by e-mailing them 
at activities@calientehog.com to tell them you'll take care of them. 
 
Squirrel Out 
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